## Village of Bentleyville

Founded in 1831

## **Serve Preserve Conserve**

Mayor

Leonard A. Spremulli

**Chief of Police** 

Gabriel A. Barone Jr.

**Fiscal Officer** 

Nickol L. Sell

Council
Kathleen Esposito
Alex Goetsch
Kathleen Hale
Terry Hemmelgarn
Ken Kvacek
Ryan Rubin

Bentleyville Residents

Re:

Do-Not-Knock Registry

Dear Bentleyville Resident:

Due to a recent change in Ohio Law, the Village of Bentleyville Council approved Ordinance 2018-20 on July 18, 2018. The Ordinance adopts the Registration and Regulation of Transient Vendors or "Door-to Door" sales in the Village of Bentleyville.

Residents are now able to add their addresses to the Village of Bentleyville "Do-Not-Knock" Registry. This registry lists the addresses of those that **Do Not** desire to be solicited by door-to-door sales and prohibit the vendors from knocking on your door. Any information submitted may be subject to disclosure under public records law. This registry will expire on December 31<sup>st</sup> every year and you must renew your registration each year if you wish for the Do-Not-Knock order to remain in effect.

To be added to the "Do-Not-Knock" registry, please email your name and address to the Village Administration at <a href="mailto:admin@villageofbentleyville.com">admin@villageofbentleyville.com</a> with "DO NOT KNOCK" in the email subject line. For any questions, please call Village Administration at (440) 247-5055.

Very Truly Yours,

Leonard A. Spremull Mayor